NWC/Jr
27 May 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

As we reach the end of another busy half term it is a good opportunity to communicate a couple of
reminders and notices. In this letter you will find:

A link to our annual parents survey
Reminder about Summer Uniform
A note about punctuality
Wellbeing Hub

Parent Survey:

We would like feedback from all parents on various aspects of Wildern school life to help us to continue
to provide great education, opportunities and experiences for your child. You can do this by completing
our annual parent survey.

Whilst some of you completed the recent Ofsted parent survey, the detailed results of these are not shared
with us. The deadline for the survey is Friday 10 June 2022. We will share the results of this survey with
you all later in the term.

Summer Uniform:

After half term we will change to our summer uniform. This means students can wear a short sleeved white
shirt with the Wildern Logo on it without their tie. Shirts must still be tucked in, and ties and jumpers should
be brought to school in case the weather turns or there are formal occasions where they may be needed.

Over half term can you please ensure that the rest of your child's uniform is correct. We are starting to see
that leggings are worn in school as uniform and not just for PE. If students arrive in leggings they will be
asked to return home to change or for parents to bring in the correct attire.

Punctuality:
The vast majority of our students arrive at school on time and are prepared for their day in class. However

we are seeing a growing group of students who are arriving into school later than 8.45am and without
reason. From the start of the next half term, students arriving after this time will be placed in school
detention that evening and parents will be notified by message.

Students arriving between 8.30am and 8.45am will attend a late detention at breaktime.

If your child is late due to a genuine appointment then please make sure that they have a note as per
normal expectations.

Wellbeing Hub

Please remember that if you need any support over the half term break that our Wellbeing Hub on our
website has some really great advice and guidance on how to get support if needed and how to help a
friend or relative that may be experiencing a tough time.

Wishing you all a pleasant half term break and Jubilee weekend!

Mrs N Cowan
Deputy Headteacher


https://forms.gle/11S15BbwkEifv9dD7

